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From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               12 December 2019 20:11
To:                                   'Jill.bayley@enfield.gov.uk'; 'Kulwinder Johal'; 'Ronak Ahmed'; 'Sean Shanmuganathan'
Subject:                          RE: RE: Simon Cordell Claim Number FOOED222
 
Dear Kulwinder Johal and Jill Bayley
 
I do not understand why I am being ignored well this is what it feels like and I can only ask why.
 
When I spoke to Kulwinder Johal today on the phone, she told me that it was the court that had made an error and it was not a
consent order that was sent to the court, so the Judge that made the order misread the letter Kulwinder Johal had sent the court
and mistakenly approved it as a consent order.
 
So can I ask if there is nothing being hidden in the letter that was sent to the court why is Kulwinder Johal withholding it, if it was
the court that made an error there is nothing to hide and it should be able to be corrected via the court?
 
It would seem only Kulwinder Johal and the court has seen a letter that the Judge deemed as a consent order,
 
Do you not feel we have the right to see the letter, if not can you please explain why? Also why would it have not been sent to the
solicitors that were acting for my son before Legal Aid was withdrawn, why was it only to the court?
 
My son Mr Simon Cordell no longer has a solicitor acting for him as legal aid was withdraw, which you will be aware of. I have
also stated this in emails that have been sent today, but I still feel I am being ignored, and the only reason I can think of why I am
being ignored is something is written in the letter that has been sent to the court that you don’t want us to see, or why would you
withhold it?
 
Can this issue please be addressed as a matter of urgency and a copy of the letter sent to the court forwarded via this email?
 
I do feel we have a right to see what was written to the court for them to make such an order and word it the way it has been,
moreover listed your letter as Consent Order approved.
 
Could you please address this matter as a matter of urgency?
 
Regards
 
 
Lorraine Cordell on behalf of Simon Cordell
 
 
 
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 12 December 2019 13:46
To: 'Jill.bayley@enfield.gov.uk'; 'Ronak Ahmed'; 'Sean Shanmuganathan'
Subject: FW: RE: Simon Cordell Claim Number FOOED222




